
Hello, I’m a student at the OIT campus in Wilsonville. I support closing the boyfriend loophole. 

No abuser, in any capacity, should get the right to own a gun. A violent person can receive any 

title. While you look for ways to keep your constituents appeased, try also to keep them safe.  

 

regards, 

Breanna Shoulders 

breanna.shoulders@oit.edu 
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